
 

 
 5th March 2018  

Snow News 

We are pleased to see blue skies this morning and wave goodbye to the ‘Beast of the East’. We 

would like to thank staff and parents that braved the inclement weather last week and travelled 

to school through the snow. It is always a difficult decision to make, whether to open or close 

when the weather is bad, but we are very fortunate and have a good team that pulled 

together to  make the site safe so that we could open.  We thank you all for your patience and 

understanding. 

 

     
 

World Book Day – Thursday 1st March 

There was a wonderful atmosphere in school on World book Day when children and staff braved 

the weather and came to school dressed as their favourite book characters. There were some 

amazing and inventive costumes! The children had an enjoyable day – they each took to the 

catwalk to show off their costumes in a costume parade and swapped classes to share their 

favourite book with other year groups. 

 

         
 

More photos will be available on the website in the gallery. 

 

Bags 2 School Collection – Monday 12th March 

Please bring in any Bags 2 School on Monday 12th March in the morning – the bags will be 

collected at 9.00am. If you have any clothes, shoes, handbags or soft toys to recycle please ‘fill 

your bag’ and return it to school first thing on Monday. The bags are being collected at 9.00am. 

This is a good fund raising event, we receive commission per tonne of items recycled.  Please 

place all bags in the shelter on the front playground. Thank you. 

 

                  
 

The children in Nursery 

wrapped up warm and 

thoroughly enjoyed playing in 

the snow! They made snow 

angels and used powder paint 

to do some ‘snow art’.  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science News 

During assembly this morning Miss Brazier was presented with a cheque to the value of £950  from 

the Worshipful Company of Glass Sellers. This is a donation to purchase 20 microscopes which the 

children will be able to use during science. 

 

After School Clubs 

On Tuesday and Thursday we have parents evening, therefore the clubs that are run by teachers 

will not be on this week. The clubs that are cancelled are: Art Club, Science Club, Choir, Parkour 

and Spanish Club. We apologise for any inconvenience.       

 

Parents Evening    
Parents evening appointments will be in the main hall for KS2 and lower school hall for KS1. 

Chartwells, who provide our school dinners, will have a stand in the school foyer on your way in. 

Please stop and have a look at the range of meals on display, there will be samples for you to 

taste. 

                 

 

 Dates for your Diary 

 
Tuesday 6th March Parents Evening 

Thursday 8th March Parents Evening 

Monday 12th March Roman Workshop – Year 4 

Bags 2 School Collection 

Wednesday 14th March Author Eamonn Reilly visiting KS2 

Wednesday 21st March Newton House Charity Day 

Friday 23rd March Space Camp 

Tuesday 27th March Year 5 Assembly 2.00pm 

Thursday 29th March School closes at 1.30pm for the Easter holidays 

Monday 16th April Back to School 

Wednesday 2nd May School Photographer – Class Photos 

Friday 25th May Break up for half term 

Monday 4th June Back to school 

Friday 15th June Mufti Day 

Saturday 16th June Summer Fair 

Friday 29th June INSET Day 

Friday 20th July Last day of term 

 

 

 


